
 76 South Main Street 
 Akron, Ohio 44308 

 
 

 

April 6, 2021 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 

Docketing Division, Ohio Power Siting Board 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

Letter of Notification 

Highland-Magellan No. 2 138 kV Transmission Line Project 

Case No. 21-0015-EL-BLN 

Supplemental Information 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

 Please find attached a Phase I Archaeological Survey for the above-mentioned Letter of 

Notification application, filed on January 25, 2021.   

 

As stated in the Letter of Notification application, consultation with the Ohio Historic 

Preservation Office (“OHPO”) concluded that a Phase I Archeological Survey was required for 

the un-surveyed portions of the proposed right of way and construction areas. This survey was 

conducted in March of 2021 and identified two undocumented cultural artifacts. Both were 

deemed not eligible for the National Register of Historic Places (“NRHP”), and no further 

archeological consultation is recommended prior to the construction of the Project.  

 

 If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 330-384-2526. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott M. Humphrys 

Transmission Siting Supervisor 

Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation Design 

FirstEnergy Service Company 

Attachments 
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